
Ms. Amber Hart is the Co-Founder and Co-Owner of The Pulse of GovCon LLC. The Pulse of 

GovCon is a small, self-funded, women-owned, for-profit business located in the DMV region. In 

2017, Ms. Hart co-founded The Pulse to empower Government Contractors and break down 

barriers across the Government Contacting ecosystem by bridging the fundamental gaps 

surrounding federal procurement. Ms. Hart received her Bachelor’s in Conflict Analysis and 

Resolution & Global Affairs from George Mason University (GMU). A skilled Federal Business 

Developer, Ms. Hart has 12+ years’ experience in all aspects of selling to the Federal Government. 

She is an active member of the Professional Services Council (PSC), the President Elect of Women 

in Technology (WIT), and sits on the advisory board for the Center for Government Contracting 

at GMU. She brings critical knowledge and experience in navigating congressional and federal 

procurement data and sources, from legislation to appropriations and historical discretionary 

spending obligations. 

 


